Meeting with the World Bank Representatives

27.01.2015 14:07



Mr. Željko Obradović, Director of the Administration, and Mr. Nedžad Pašalić, Deputy Director, met in the offices of the Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs of FBH with Mme Karina Mostipan, the World Bank Procurement Specialist, and her colleagues on the Real Estate Registration Project (RERP).

The Administration's representatives briefed Mme Mostipan on the project implementation activities and highlighted their satisfaction with the performance of the activities planned so far. Mutual satisfaction with cooperation of the World Bank representatives and the Administration's staff was also highlighted, particularly the staff of the Project Implementation Unit that operates as part of the Administration and is

charged with implementing the project.				